THE MINISTRY OF COMMUNITIES AND RETURNS PROMOTES THE CALL FOR APPLICATIONS FOR STUDENT SCHOLARSHIPS
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pristina, January 5, 2023

The Ministry for Communities and Returns announces to all interested that the Stipendium Hungaricum has opened the competition for financial support with scholarships for studies in the English language in Hungary, for the academic year 2023-2024. Scholarships are provided for free education, free accommodation, health insurance, plus a monthly contribution towards costs.
The contest will be open until January 16, 2023.
All those interested in applying for more detailed information refer to the link below.
https://stipendiumhungaricum.hu/



